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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to announce that, in response to a request presented by the Permanent Mission of Bolivia, a copy of which is attached, the Chair has decided to convene a special meeting of the Council for tomorrow, Wednesday, April 21, 2004, at 12:15 p.m., in the Hall of the Americas.

PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA

TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.

OEA/CP/34/04

Washington, D.C., April 20, 2004
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Excellency: 


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to ask you to give favorable consideration to the convocation of a special meeting of the Permanent Council for Wednesday, April 21, 2004, at which time my delegation will comment on the critical situation created as a result of noncompliance with the freedom of transit provisions agreed to in the 1904 treaty between Bolivia and Chile.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambassador María Tamayo-Arnal


Permanent Representative

Mr. Miguel Ruíz-Cabañas
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Mexico and Chair

  of the Permanent Council 

Organization of American States

Washington, D. C.
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